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Principal - Craig Stephenson 

Assistant Principal - Lauren Kerr 

 

PERSONNEL 

● Appointments: None 

● Resignation/Retirement: None 

● Staff Evaluations to Date - N/A  

○ Tenured:    

○ Nontenured:    

○ Non-Certificated Staff:    

 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS & PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

● Dept./Level – Health & PE 8/9 

● GPSD Safety & Security – 8/23 

● Safety & Security Meeting w/ Boro – 

8/15 

● SLT – 8/24 & 9/1 

● ScIP - None 

● PDS – None 

● PTO – 8/15 

● Note: Bowe committee meetings for 

the 2022-23 school year have been 

scheduled and communicated with 

committee members.

 

CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION (C&I)  

● Unit Plans & Curriculum Rewrites - N/A 

● Assessments/CSAs - N/A 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

● Bowe Open House – On August 30, 2022, we opened our doors from 10AM to 12PM 

for new/transfer students to tour the Bowe School and familiarize themselves with the 

building.  A number of new and returning families took advantage of the opportunity. 

 

OPERATIONS 

● Safety & Security Drills (N/A) - No students @ Bowe this summer 
● Panic Button Tests – Tests were conducted at each district school and building on 

8/16; An additional test was conducted at each school only on 8/31. 
● Active Shooter Drill/Training – Mr. Stephenson and Lt. Williams from GPD attended 

an active shooter exercise hosted @ West Deptford Middle School on 8/10/22. 

● Safety & Security Webinar – Mr. Stephenson participated in the webinar titled AWR 148-

V Crisis Management for School-Based Incidents: Partnering Rural Law Enforcement, 

First Responders and the Local School Systems (Zoom Training).  It was conducted 

virtually on 8/16/22 & 8/17/22 



 
 
FACILITIES 

● Bowe Construction – Construction of the new science labs and gym locker rooms 

continues.  The classes that will ultimately be housed in the science labs are located 

elsewhere until they are ready for occupation.  Physical Education & Health classes are 

held in the gym and/or outside.  Students are to come to school dressed to participate in 

PE activities.  Construction meetings were held on August 10, 17, 23 & 31. 

● Kudos to the Custodial/Maintenance Crews – Thank you to our GPSD custodial and 

maintenance crews under the direction of Mr. Booth for all of their hard work in moving 

items to and from Bowe in preparation for the upcoming school year, as well as all of the 

standard summer work they did.  This summer posed significant challenges with the sale 

of GIS and construction projects in progress, but our team worked hard and we were 

ready to open to students on September 6th. 

 

PUPIL PERSONNEL SERVICES (Guidance/SAC/CST) 

● None 

BULLDOG PRIDE 

● Opening Successful – We have welcomed 430 students to the Thomas E. Bowe 

Middle School to start the year.  It has been a successful start!  We look forward to a 

great year. 

● Student Welcome & Expectations Presentations – Mr. Stephenson and Ms. Kerr 

conducted presentations to all Health & PE classes over a two-day period to provide 

students with information to help them have a successful year.  The slide presentation is 

available on our website. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

● Bowe Construction Meetings – 9/7, 9/14, 9/21 & 9/28 

● School Leadership Team (SLT) – 9/1 

● Glassboro LEPC Meeting – 9/14 

● MAP Testing – Week of 9/19 

● PDS Meeting – 9/21 

● BTS Night – 9/22 


